
 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Re: MacMillan Bake Sale – 30th September 
 
West Borough Primary School will be holding a Bake Sale on Thursday 30th September 2021 at 3.15pm 
in the paddock. The sale is our contribution to Macmillan’s ‘World’s Biggest Coffee Morning’, raising 
funds to help the excellent work they do supporting people living with cancer.   
 
Our Bake Sales are always popular and we would greatly appreciate your support, either by buying 
some treats or bringing in some much needed donations. You can find recipe inspiration on the 
Macmillan website https://coffee.macmillan.org.uk/baking-recipes/ 
 
If you would like to get baking (or shopping!) then please bring any donations to school on the 
morning of Thursday 30th September. Children need to take these to their classrooms where they will 
be collected. If you are baking, please ensure the following: 

 There is a list of ingredients to ensure any allergens are known 
 All donations are in a container clearly marked with your child’s name and class so it 

can be returned 
 We are a nut free school so will not be able to accept any cakes with nuts included 

(baked or bought)  
  

We look forward to seeing you all at the Sale and thank you in advance for your cake donations.  
 
Yours Sincerely, 
Yours sincerely 

  
 
Ashley Crittenden 
Headteacher  
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